
Public Bulletin Board Policy 
The Haddonfield Public Library provides bulletin board space in public service areas for the posting of 
information and announcements of interest to the community. 

Bulletin board space is very limited and first priority will be given to materials relating directly to the 
Haddonfield Public Library. Other announcements and notices will be posted subject to availability of space, 
with next priority given to events in Haddonfield or relating to Haddonfield based organizations. 

The Library Director or designated staff member(s) have the final determination as to whether notices or 
announcements comply with the basic policy and which notices will be posted. 

The following will NOT be posted: 
anonymous notices, or those which do not clearly indicate the identification of the group or agency 
announcements or advertisements of a commercial nature, including notices from individuals for yard sales, 
rentals, etc. notices from a political party or political candidates general advocacy notices, such as calls to 
support or oppose legislation. 

Posted notices do not imply library endorsement of their contents, nor will the library accept responsibility 
for the accuracy of any statements or representations made in such materials. 

The same policies and priorities will apply to handouts and notices made available in quantities for 
distribution to patrons of the Library. 
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